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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

What’s your favourite book? 
This week the children will choose voted 

between
Perfect Norman

and 
Ruby’s Worry

both by Tom Percival

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. I hope the children had an enjoyable and restful half term break and are 
ready for an exciting half term of learning and special events. 

On Friday 27th May, the school celebrated The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with a focus day of activities all based 
around her majesty and her 70 year reign. Learning in mixed age groups, the children worked on some 
wonderful projects including bunting design, ephemeral art crown making in the Jubilee garden, singing the 
National Anthem and much more. We also enjoyed a lovely picnic lunch under glorious weather and came 
together for an extended celebration assembly in the afternoon. The children learnt lots of facts about the Royal 
Family and applied skills in art & design, music and writing across the day. 

The swimming pool is open! 
This week saw the children enjoy their first swimming lessons in the school pool with Angela, our new swimming 
teacher, and everything went ‘swimmingly’…! The pool is such a fantastic resource for our school and a lot of 
work has gone into renovating the environment to make it ready for this half term. Thanks again to the working 
parties of parents that supported with this. Particular thanks go to Mr Rapley, school groundsman, and Mrs
Rapley for their efforts in preparing the pool for use and to the school office team for coordinating the setup of 
all policies and procedures. 
A gentle reminder that all kit provided for your child for swimming must be named. It will also greatly increase 
the time the children have in the pool if they can independently, and briskly, change for swimming; any practice 
that can be done at home on this is greatly appreciated. 

Toilet Hygiene:
I am very pleased that after an assembly focused on toilet hygiene, the children have risen to the challenge of 
showing our school value of respect, and making sure the toilets are clean and tidy and that everyone is taking 
care when washing their hands. Please could I ask parents to reinforce this message with your children especially 
regarding hand washing. 

New diary dates and Healthy Breakfast- Sports 
Day changed

Due to the staffing changes in Year 1 and 2 we 
had to move the date from Tuesday 12th to 

Wednesday 13th July
Please check the calendar on reverse for new 

dates

Attendance Matters

This week, The Ewhurst Infant School Attendance Cup goes to: Cherry class with 95.5% average attendance for 
last week.  Well done Cherry! 

Across the school, 53 children demonstrated excellent attendance.
The average attendance across the whole school was 92.28% (-2.4% on last week)
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Summer Term 2022
June
Mon 13th Swimming
Wed 15th Swimming
Wed 15th Drop ins for Apple Class
Fri 17th Apple class – Father’s day assembly 

@2.30pm

Fri 17th Drop ins for Cherry & Holly Class 
Fri 17th Drop off cake sale donations
Fri 17th PTA – Tuck Shop 
Sat 18th PTA -Ewhurst Secret Gardens
Sun 19th PTA - Ewhurst Secret Gardens
Mon 20th Swimming
Tues 21st Class photos
Wed 22nd Swimming
Fri 24h PTA – Tuck Shop
w/c 27th ‘Good to be me week’
Mon 27th NO SWIMMING
Mon 27th Whole School Skipping Workshop
Wed 29th Tillingbourne Transition day
Wed 29th Swimming
Wed 29th Drop ins for Cherry & Holly Class 
Thurs 30th Pet Service @9.15am
Thurs 30th Swimming

July
Fri 1st Whole School Trip
Fri 1st Drops ins for Apple Class 
Sat 2th PTA Summer Fair – 12 to 2.30pm
Mon 4th Swimming
Tues 5th Cranleigh Primary Transition day
Mon 4th Cranleigh Primary Transition day
Wed 6th Swimming
Fri 8th PTA – Tuck Shop
Mon 11th Swimming
Wed 13th Sports Morning/PTA Healthy Breakfast
Wed 13th Swimming
Thurs 14th Display evening 
Mon 18th Swimming
Wed 20th Last swimming
Fri 22nd End of term finish @ 1.30pm

September
Thurs 1st INSET DAY
Fri 2nd INSET DAY
Mon 5th Holly and Cherry class return to school

Awards – 10th June 2022 – RE
Star of the week 
Apple Holly Cherry
Darcey Alice Raffey
Headteacher’s Award 
Apple Holly Cherry
Olivia Benjamin Lilian
Ralph Jasper Cedric
Ted Geo Chloe

Home Made Cake donations needed for
Ewhurst Secret Gardens.

Please bring in a home made cake if you can on 
Friday 17th June for the Cake Sale. This is a 

fantastic opportunity to contribute to this event 
and in return we will receive a donation of the 

revenue. Many thanks.

Sun hats and sun cream
As the weather is getting better, sunnier and 
hotter children will need to have a sun hat in 
school AT ALL TIMES. Sun cream needs to be 

applied at home. Thank you


